7.7 (a)(y)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Oppose Sulphur Springs Development

From: Chris Sanislo

Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 4:33 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Fwd: Oppose Sulphur Springs Development

Hi there -
| just saw this article in The Spec about a developer looking to develop Greenbelt lands along Sulphur Springs road.

| just want to be on record that | 100% support and echo my Ward 12 councillor's position that this is a non-starter. We
have plenty of areas that can be developed without dropping any trees or encroaching on natural areas.

Thanks,

Chris



